Silva, Rachel

From: Batoon, Ailene

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 9:24 AM

To: Alex Rodriguez

Cc: Charles Catania; dawn.jones@brookhavenboro.com
Subject: RE: Brookhaven Floodplain permit application

Received. Thank you!

Regards,
Ailene

From: Alex Rodriguez [mailto:ahr@cataniaengineering.com]

Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 10:40 AM

To: Batoon, Ailene <Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com>

Cc: Charles Catania <CJClr@cataniaengineering.com>; dawn.jones@brookhavenboro.com
Subject: Brookhaven Floodplain permit application

Here is the permit application that you requested.

PLEASE NOTE: During the summer season, our office implements a four day work week in order that our employees may enjoy more famiy
time. | will be out of the office every Monday from June 20" to September 5. Should you need immediate attention, please call the
office at the number below. Thank you.

ALEX H. RODRIGUEZ, PE - Project Engineer
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CATANIA ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC.

Site/Civil Engineering - Municipal Engineering - Architectural - Water/Wastewater

Surveying - Land Development - Stormwater Management - Structural

520 W, MacDade Boulevard, Milmont Park, PA 19033
TEL: 610-532-2884 FAX: 510-532-2923
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